REQUEST FOR INFORMATION
SMITHTON PUBLIC LIBRARY DISTRICT
109 S. Main St., PO Box 98, Smithton, IL, 62285

The Smithton Public Library District is planning a renovation and expansion of the
public library building located at 109 S. Main St. in Smithton, IL. As envisioned by
the Board of Trustees and the Director of the Library, this project will result in an
approx. 8,350 sq ft library building. Of which, 2,976 sq ft is renovation of the existing
building and 5,374 sq ft is new construction of a building addition. A BUILDING
PROGRAM IS ON FILE AT THE LIBRARY AND AVAILABLE UPON REQUEST.

Architectural firms interested in providing services for this project shall supply a) a
statement of interest, b) a statement of qualifications, and c) performance data.
These statements should be mailed to PO Box 98, Smithton, IL, 62285, emailed to
smithtonpl@smithtonpl.org, faxed to 618-233-3670, or hand delivered to the library
by 5:00pm on December 15, 2011.

Expected qualifications of interested firms include but are not limited to:
* License to provide architectural services in the State of Illinois
Experience designing public library buildings
Knowledge of or experience with the Illinois public library construction grant
process
Track record of successful public library building projects

Questions and statements should be directed to Brock Peoples, Library Director.
Phone: 618-233-8057.
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